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19.3.20 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We hope you are keeping well. As of our letter this morning we have been inundated with offers of help. Thank you – we 
will reach out to you when we need it, but for the moment we are doing ok! I decided to send this to you now as easier to 
then resend once we have an update.  
 
In this update:  
 

 Key workers- definition 

 Vulnerable Children 

 Our offer to Key workers 

 Our offer to Nursery children of Key workers 

 Free school meals 

 Reimbursement for trips Easter- June 

 Work packs 

 Cleaning  

 Taking home items 

 After school care 

 St Francis and St Clare Church  

 Entry / Exit to school from Monday 23rd 
 

 Key workers- definition 
To be announced by Government – this will be emailed out asap 

 

 Vulnerable Children 
To be announced by Government – this will be emailed out asap 

 Our offer to Key workers 
We have begun a list of those who fit into either the Vulnerable children or Key  categories. It would help us in the 
meantime if you could let us know if you think your child may fall into one of these categories. We’ll be in touch again as 
soon as we are sure who this does apply to. Email us at secretary@jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk 
At the moment we are systematically logging with good ‘ole pen and paper anyone who emails. We hope to transfer this 
electronically to a booking system. We will open 8:45 – 3:25 Monday 23rd for those who fit in the category. Children can be 
dressed in any clothing that is practical and need sensible footwear. They should aim to bring in a snack - we will be 
offering lunch to those onsite. If your child wishes to have packed lunch make sure it is well labelled! 

 

 Our offer to Nursery children of Key workers 
We will extend our offer to 6 hours for children of key workers. Ms Allen will be in touch as to what this means in terms 
of timings and items to bring.  

 

 Free school meals 
Details of how we will provide food tobe announced by Government – this will be emailed out asap 

mailto:secretary@jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk
mailto:secretary@jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk


  
2 | P a g e  

 
 

 Reimbursement for trips Easter- June 
We have initiated trip reimbursement for those trips scheduled Easter – June. We will follow up at a later date if items are 
rescheduled.  
 

 Work packs 
These are available to collect via the office. They will be sent home. If you need more after the Easter holidays we will 
contact you as to how to collect this if you require a physical copy. We have clear guidance on our website 
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/school-closure-work-2/ 

 

 Cleaning  
All items should go home each day as we are preparing for deep cleaning.  

 

 Taking home items 
Children won’t be taking home books to work from. For those with no internet access we have sent physical copies home. 
All PE kits, water bottles, coats and clothes should be taken home. Items left in school or for those already in self 
isolation/ social distancing can collect these from Lost property outside the office.  

 

 After school care 
Koosa’s last day for the foreseeable will be Friday 20th March. They will contact you about start date once we come to the 
other side.  
 

 St Francis and St Clare Church  
Will not be running on weekend until further notice 

 
 

 Entry / Exit to school from Monday 23rd 
Via main gate only. Please be patient on Monday as we check you in- starting 8:30. This process should start to speed up 
once we introduce electronic booking systems.  
 
And remember: if you or your child feels ill and you want to know what to do next, please use NHS 111 online. 

Thank you again for your continued support- the donations of biscuits and flowers a lovely touch,. We will be in touch 
with more information when we can. 

 
  
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Elizabeth Savage 
Headteacher  

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/school-closure-work-2/
https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19

